
Smoke Detector Installs

The Fire Department is happy to come out and install or test smoke detectors for residents and
businesses. Installs are based on when supplies are available. For more information about this
service, give us a call at (252) 482-3115. 

https://www.townofedenton.com/fire-department/page/smoke-detector-installs

